
 

 

MedStar Family Choice Maryland HealthChoice Quick Authorization Guide  
Summary of Changes Effective for date of service 12/01/2021 

On December 1, 2021, MedStar Family Choice (MFC) will no longer require Prior Authorization 
for the following CPT codes associated with pain injections/procedures (epidural, facet, SI 
joint, and neuroablations).  

The specific codes are:  27096, G0260, 62320, 62321, 62322, 62323, 62324, 62325, 62326, 
62327, 64451, 64490, 64491, 64492, 64493, 64494, 64495, 64413, 64415, 64479, 64480, 
64483, 64484, 64625, 64633, 64634, 64635, 64636. 

Although MFC will no longer require Prior Authorization, practitioners are expected to provide 
these services only when medically necessary.  MFC reserves the right to retrospectively 
review claims submitted and audit medical records for compliance with corresponding 
InterQual Criteria.    

Should you have any concerns, please contact Dr. Danielle Gerry at 410-933-2295. 

In addition, on December 1, 2021, MedStar Family Choice will no longer require Prior 
Authorization for CAM Walking Boots for the following CPT codes: L4360, L4361, L4386, 
L4387. 

You may view the MedStar Family Choice Maryland HealthChoice Quick Authorization Guide it 
its entirety via the attach document or by visiting medstarfamilychoice.com.  
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